
 MARC Mtg. November 7th 2024

The meeting was called to order by Paul K8PLM at 7:30 pm with 14 in attendance and one on-line.  
A sign-in sheet was passed around and introductions were made.  

A motion on the floor to approve October’s minutes was made by Lee KC8ITI and seconded by Ric 
KD0RMK. Passed

No Treasurer’s Report.

No Repeater Report.

Emergency Coordinator Report-  Ric KD0RMK-  Ric keeps us up-to-date about activities,  sessions 
and training that go on at the LEC.  

High School Club- Will K8VFO-  There are about five students active in the club at this time.  Middle 
School Club - Some are working on entry level projects such as a metal detector kit.  They also are 
learning to solder and are learning Arduino programming which will get more advanced as they go.   
Discussion followed.

Motion- A motion made by Lee KC8ITI on the floor to not have a meeting on January 2nd  and 
seconded by Will K8VFO. Passed.  Discussion followed about our yearly Christmas party.  The party 
will be on January 9th at the Red Oak Restaurant and take the place of the regular January meeting. 
Gather at 6:00 pm for dinner and a white elephant gift exchange.  

VE Session- Jack K8GTG- A VE session is planned for November 9th at the Salvation Army Building.  

Saginaw Club- Mike KD8HMM-  ARES Training at the Harry Brown Airport on Thursday, Nov. 21st at 
7:00 pm. On Friday November 22nd  the Saginaw club will be participating in their Heart of the City 
Program where Santa Grams are sent to children.  Mike says they are looking for volunteers to help out 
with this important project.  

Presentation- Paul K8PLM-  Paul gave us a slide show and power point presentation about how to 
mount a radio and antenna to your vehicle.  Lots of discussion followed and ideas were passed around. 
Thank-you Paul for your presentation and chairing our meeting tonight. 

A motion to adjourn made by Larry N8CGP.
Seconded by Dave N4DBR.
The meeting ended at 9:00 pm

Respectfully submitted by 
Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary

  


